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USD 415 board approves amended budget

(KNZA)--The Hiawatha School Board during a special meeting Tuesday morning
approved an amended general fund budget for 2018-19.

That came following a hearing drawing no public comment.

At the recommendation of the Kansas Department of Education, the district
republished the general fund budget due to an increase in completed virtual
credits.

It will allow an additional $3,282 in budget authority from the general fund for a
total of more than $7.2 million.

It will not affect the property tax levy.
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